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I	believe	the	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	this	means	
recognising	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	
rooftop	solar.		
Everyone	who	leads	the	charge	to	allow	the	economies	of	scale	for	renewable	
energies	to	evolve,	should	be	awarded	more	than	just	parity	compensation,	
because	we	are	helping	making	the	change	happen	that	will	preserve	the	world	
as	we	know	it.	
	
Michael	Qualmann		
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